rek Newsletter

What a great year we have had! We can confidently say we are all ready for Kindergarten! It has truly been a blessing to watch your child grow, learn and discover the incredible world around us. We have been so proud to be their teachers! During the month of June, we will learn about Community Helpers and take our last fieldtrip together to the Spray Park. We will conclude our year with our Graduation and saying farewell. You have all worked so hard in preparing for Kindergarten! Together, let's enjoy this last month with fun and learning.

Big Hugs, Miss Nat & Miss Kendal prek@twobytwomeandyou.com



June 3 & 4 Last Library Day. Books returned please.

June 3 & 4 Dental Presentation in class

<u>June 5 & 6</u> Last Super Kids class (Parents are welcome) Zebras & Hippos 10:30-11:00am Giraffes 2:00-2:30pm

June 7 Last Chef Yum Yum

June 10 & 11 Summer Birthday Party

June 14 Father's Day Celebration (Dad's attend the last

hour of classtime 10:30-11:30am)

June 17 No School for Zebras

June 18 Spray Park Fieldtrip (All Pre-K attend)

June 19 No School today for Zebras

June 20 Pre-K Graduation (All Pre-K attend)



ALL PREK ATTEND 9:00-11:30am Friday, June 14th

Pad (or someone special) are invited to join us for the last hour of class. 10:30-11:30 am



JUNE

Ezra (Zebra) 4th Kyla (Hippo) 18th James (Hippo) 26th Jackson (Zebra) 27th

JULY

Kaige (Giraffe) 4th Hannah (Giraffe) 11th Wyatt (Giraffe) 22nd Sophie (Hippo) 22nd

AUGUST

Greyden (Hippo) 12th Hudson (Giraffe) 18th Theo (Hippo) 25th On June 10 & 11 we will have a small birthday party to celebrate those Two by Two Me & You friends who have summer birthdays!
Cupcakes will be supplied by Two By Two Me & You.

